
Pack 24 will use the same rules that will apply at the All Districts Pinewood Derby on
Sunday, April 16, 2023 in Schaumburg. 







* Design awards for the Pack 24 Pinewood Derby will be the same as past years.
Scouts will vote on the “Coolest,” “Most Creative,” “Most Scout-like,” “Fastest-looking,”
and “Funniest” cars in their den. If you think you might be interested in competing in the
All Districts Pinewood Derby Design Competition with your car, keep in mind the criteria
above.


